
SMOK-CHEK® V SMOKE DETECTOR MODELS DISCONTINUED

To our valued Rixson® customers:

Due to declining volumes and increased regulatory costs, the Rixson models 2600, 2601, 2100, and 2101, with integrated
smoke detectors, are no longer available.  

The companion closer/holders 0600, 0601, 0100, and 0101 are still available.

These Smok-Chek® V products are electromechanical closer/holders and are used in cross corridor applications, for
hospitals, hotels and schools.

Because of sophisticated fire and security alarm systems in newer buildings, the need for individual opening detection is
no longer a priority. Where there is a requirement for isolated location smoke detection, a ceiling detector can still be
wired to the holders on the doors or walls. 

Again, the models 0600, 0601, 0100, and 0101 that can be released by alarm systems are still available.

If you have any questions regarding this change, please contact the Rixson Technical Department, 866-474-9766.

Thank you for your continued support of Rixson products.

Rixson Marketing
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